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E-safety learning 

 

Top tips for parents 

 

UK Safer Internet Centre have 

useful support for parents and 

carers. For information about 

how to protect your child when 

they are using a mobile phone, 

please click this link: 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-

and-resource/parents-and-carers/

phones 

 

Useful websites 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/ 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

parents/ 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

 

 

Welcome to our first E-safety newsletter. 

These will be sent to parents and carers 

at the end of every half term to support 

you in keeping your children safe online.  

 

This half term, we have celebrated  

Internet safety day which focussed on 

the theme ‘All fun and games? Exploring  

respect and relationships online’.  


